
Bill Seeks to Extend Authorization of Certain Out of State Health Care
Practitioners

1/31/2024

On January 8, 2024, the New Jersey Assembly passed Bill A4619 and it is now waiting to be considered by the New Jersey Senate.
The Bill, if approved, would organize and extend the authorizations for certain out of state health care practitioners and recent
graduates of health care training programs to practice in New Jersey.

Click Here to read the entire January 2024 Healthcare Law Update now!
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